
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

from the 
 

BLACK CANYON CITY 
WATER IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT 

623-374-9408 
 

K-FIELD/WANDA DRIVE 
MAIN LINE REPLACEMENT PROJECT 

 

Due to the recent main line ruptures experienced, 
this project has been deemed urgent and moved up on 
the calendar. Having planned to replace it this 
fall, we had asked the County to postpone their 
blacktopping project last year. Unfortunately, 

their option was to blacktop first. 
 

START DATE: Week of June 7, 2021 
This is a HUGE project with over 2,400-ft of 
main line plus 47 services being replaced  

COMPLETION: by July 15, 2021 
 

YOUR cooperation, patience and understanding is 
greatly appreciated.   
 

Notices for SCHEDULED shutoffs will be posted in 
advance. Plus, we will give individual shutoff 
notice when we are replacing your service line.  
 

There may be, however, UNEXPECTED interruptions of 
service and for that we apologize, in advance, for 
any inconvenience. We HIGHLY recommend, you keep 
some bottled drinking water on hand, as well as a 
few jugs of water to get you through any shut downs 
we may experience during the construction.   
 
Streets will be for LOCAL TRAFFIC ONLY & delays may 
occur. Again, we appreciate your cooperation. 
 
 
        OPERATION MANAGEMENT 
        Randall J. Hrabina 


